

Wednesday Lunchtime Concerts 2015-2016

There have been 9 concerts during the past year, mainly solo piano, but on one occasion a piano trio, another piano and violin and last month piano and cello. Concerts are held in the church hall on the last Wednesday of the month, with breaks in July and August and in December. Concerts start at 12.15 pm and last about an hour. There is no charge although there are retiring collections. All are welcome.

We continue to have very loyal and regular audiences averaging between 80 and 100 which attend whatever the weather! New-comers are always surprised at the very high standard of the recitalists.

Particularly memorable this year was the performance of Beethoven's Archduke Trio in May last year. In June 2016, on St Peter's Day, the pianist will be joined by a baritone.

Ann Hughes-Mitchell